

**AUGUST 12, 2021** 



You are invited to join the Tri-Valley Men of Hope Men's breakfast this coming Saturday. No RSVP required. Event held in Fellowship Hall at FPCL

## Refugee Team News

## NEW FAMILIES ARRIVING AND IN NEED OF HOUSEHOLD ITEMS

The Refugee Services Committee of FPCL, in partnership with Jewish Family Community Services, helped to settle an Afghan family of four in Concord at the end of April. This was a blessing and a joy for all involved!

Jewish Family Community Services has been notified that they can expect 8 families to arrive in August!

## They are in immediate need of:

- Pots and pans
- Dishes
- Glassware
- Flatware

If you can help, please follow this link to an Amazon wish list set up by Jewish Family Community Services. The items will be delivered directly to their Concord office for distribution to incoming families.

If you would like a receipt for your purchase, you can email the donation coordinator at JFCS: Wendy Greenberg



## Veggie Table News



We continue to welcome volunteers to help pick fruits and vegetables as they come into season. Right now tomatoes are starting to get ripe, as well as onions. Please consider coming out to pick on Wednesdays and/or Saturdays 8:00 am - 11:00 am, Finn Farm 4400 Mines Rd.

All donations go to debt reduction for the renovation of the church buildings. So far this spring, \$2540 has been donated for the daffodils, and olallieberries. Thanks to all of you for that.

As always you are welcome to come and work in the gardens - we look forward to seeing you.



